
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Far North Queensland Region 

17-19 Sheridan Street Cairns 4870 

PO Box 6094 Cairns 

Queensland 4870 Australia 

Telephone +61 7 4037 3822 

Website www.qed.qld.gov.au 

ABN 76 337 613 647 
 

27 October 2022 
 
 
Mayor Jason Woibo  
Email: mayor@hopevale.qld.gov.au  
 
Mr Steve Linnane 
Email: ceo@hopevale.qld.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Mayor Woibo and Mr Linnane 
 
Thank you for your email and letter dated 29 August 2022 regarding schooling and 
educational services in Hope Vale. 
 
The Department of Education greatly values community input and engagement with 
educational services and we look forward to working with you into the future. 
 
At this point, the Department of Education has endorsed a renewal of the Partnership 
Agreement with Good to Great Schools Australia for a period of three years, concluding 
in December 2025. 
 
The Department remains committed to ongoing improvement and the continual 
evaluation of educational services delivered in State schools. As such, schools are 
reviewed by a team of trained reviewers every four years.  
 
The Cape York Aboriginal Australian Academy is scheduled to undergo a full school 
review in early 2023. As part of this process the review team will contact a range of 
stakeholders to invite feedback and insight into the delivery of educational services at 
both Hope Vale and Coen campuses. We will ensure that the Hope Vale Council is 
consulted during this process. Further details regarding the timing of this review will be 
forwarded as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
SHIRLEE GALLO 
A/Regional Director 
Far North Queensland Region 
 
Ref:  22/744086 
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